
 
 
 
 

 Senior Parents 
 

Once again we have partnered with Student Services Company to provide our 
seniors with Notre Dame High School's official graduation stationery products. 

Graduation is just around the corner, and preparations for this event can never 
be too soon.  Not too long ago he/she was given a graduation stationery 
(graduation announcements, name cards, thank you notes, etc.) packet of 
information to share with you. 

Though the initial deadline has passed, if you have not ordered, it is not too late! 
Simply go to www.sscgradstore.com to enter SSC's online store and securely 
place your order. 

This LATE ORDER PROGRAM is the company's last chance to fill your order. 
The final deadline for placing your order is Friday, March 22nd.  

The photo invites ship free to your home within 7-10 days.  All 
other graduation products ordered through this program will be mailed to your 
home in mid-May. 

If you have any questions, please contact SSC via either phone (610.539.1330), 
or email at gradproducts@studentservicesco.com. 

 

http://www.sscgradstore.com/
mailto:gradproducts@studentservicesco.com

